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The Parent Press


February 1, 2008
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From the Principal………                 





Dear Parents,





	A special word of “Thank You” to all who came to the Open House this past Wednesday.  We hope that you found it to be enjoyable and that you were able to introduce St. Dominic School to some new families.  Please take a moment to follow up with those new contacts and encourage them to register their children.  Many thanks to each staff member for all your efforts to get the building and classrooms ready for the Open House.  A very special word of thank you to the following fifth grade students who served as greeters at the doors: Jessica Adams, Austin Altenau, Jordan Dugan, Rachel Hale, Cameron Hart, Olivia Hess, Jake Humphrey, Jordan Jacob, Evan Kandra, Sammy Kingdom, Mitch Moorhead, Brad Murphy, Brittany Oestreicher, Anna Ostendorf, Shane Smith, and Marisa Stavale and to all the other students who helped in other areas of the building.





	Enclosed in the yellow envelope today are the registration materials for the 2008/09 school year.  Please review them carefully, fill them out, and return them by February 22.  It is imperative that we have a response from each current family on or before February 22nd so we can complete the budget process and secure the needed amount of staff members.  If you have any concerns about being able to pay the registration fee, please call me so we can privately and confidentially work out a plan of action.  Also, please do all you can to attract new students to St. Dominic School.





	A special word of thank you to Jordan Adams, Sarah Banfill, Jessica Hinkel, Nils Illokien, Amber Knolle, Kelly Laib, Kaitlyn Lipps, Sean Shields, and Nick Stavale. for giving the Call to Worship and opening announcement for Catholic Schools Week at the Masses this past Saturday and Sunday.  Each of these students demonstrated a great deal of courage and poise in addressing a church full of parishioners.  We are very proud of each of you.





	A reminder that you can review your child’s report card on Edline.  Please do so or please set up your account to not only view this report card, but also to study your child’s grades on a bi-weekly basis.  Don’t forget you can also check daily what assignments are expected of the students plus a lot more information about the school.  





	This coming Wednesday, February 6, is Ash Wednesday which is the start of Lent.  We will have an all-school Mass at 8:15 a.m. with distribution of ashes during the Mass.  Enclosed in the yellow envelope today is a letter from the school’s Catholic Identity Committee regarding a project all students and staff are asked to participate in during Lent.  Please read the letter and discuss it with your family.  Also, all families are asked to support the Rice Bowl program during Lent.  Large sums of money are not the expectation. The expectation is for each family member to do some form of personal self-denial during Lent and to place a few coins in the Rice Bowl container as an expression of each of those acts of self-denial.
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The students will be participating in the Stations of the Cross on Fridays during Lent.  All are welcome to attend at 2:00 p.m.  The schedule is as follows:  February 8, Grades K & 7;  February 15, Grades 1 & 8; February 22, Grades 2 & 6; March 7, Grades 3 & 5; March 14, Grade 4.





	The Education Commission will be meeting on Monday, February 11, at 7:00 p.m. in the Library.  They will be discussing many items relating to the various educational programs of the parish.  All meetings are open to all parishioners.





	Looking ahead, school will be closed on Monday, February 18, for the observance of President’s Day.





	As of today, the monthly issues of Firm, Fair & Consistent and Helping Children Learn will be available on both Edline and the school website.  We will no longer send home paper copies of these helpful parent publications.  Please look for them on either of these locations.





	Dads, Our Lord is placing a special call to you to attend the Christ Renews His Parish program on Saturday and Sunday, February 9 and 10.  This is a wonderful opportunity to share two days of fun, good food, laughter, and prayer with other men of the parish.  All you need to do is call the parish office at 471-7741 to make a reservation.  This weekend is also an excellent way to demonstrate your faith to your family.  Our Lord needs you.





	The pull tab count at this time stands at 323,372 or 202 lbs.  Nearing the halfway point of the school year, we have met about 32% of our goal of 1,000,000 tabs.  Please make this a family project to save the tabs for school and the aluminum cans for the blue recycling bin by the gym.





	Have a wonderful weekend.  Remember to come to church as a family this weekend.





							Yours in Christ,








							Al Grote
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Servers:


8:15 a.m. Mass - 


	Monday:	02/04	John Witte, Nicholas Wittrock


	Tuesday:	02/05	Nicole Bell, Felicia Nelson 


	Wednesday:	02/06	Jessica Hinkel, Danielle Hoffman 	Saturday:	02/09	Kelly Laib, Natalie Lietz 


  m	 


Saturday:  4:30 p.m.    02/09	Caitlyn Lipps,


	Natalie Rudolf


Sunday:   02/10


7:30 a.m. Mass	Emma Nienaber, Liz Tiemeyer


9:30 a.m. Mass 	Danielle Riegler, Christina Torok


11:30 a.m. Mass	Nicole Stemler, Jackie Tran





Grocery Certificates –  2/2 & 2/3


	Saturday 4:30	J Hendrickson, D Allgeyer,  P Sturgill


		 


	Sunday 7:30		Linda Hellman, Jo Ann Mallory


	9:30		K Becker, T Burgoon, J Vatter	 


	11:30	Julie Klingenbeck, Patty Cook





End of school day certificate fillers:   


Monday:   Linda hellman	Wednesday:   Maria Moster





February 4th 	 - -   February 8th  





Lunchroom –   


	Monday:	Agnes Frey, Rita Murray


	Tuesday:	Ann Burke, Roxanne Bell


	Wednesday:	Renee Kandra


	Thursday:	Trina Bredestege, Julie Murray


	Friday:	Peter Arlinghaus, Karen Wells


	


Catered Lunch –  


	Monday:	Lisa Oswald, Art Murray	


	Tuesday:	Don Cook, Amy Burgasser


	Wednesday:	Chris Gilkey, Lyn Besl


	Thursday:	Sharon Ochs


	Friday:	Julie Hendrickson, Lyn Alexander





Ice Cream Sales –   		Michele Wiseman 


			Jill Folzenlogen


Library  –  


	Monday:	Julie Hendrickson


	Wednesday:	Meg Morris


	Thursday:	S Rizzo, P Kingdom


	Friday:	Janet Essen
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Spirit Shop Hours:  The first and third Friday of every month from 2:45 pm - 3:05 pm and every Monday morning from 7:45am - 8:05am.








The next St. Dominic Athletic Association meeting is Wednesday February 6th at 8:00 in Tile Hall.  This month's presentation will be given by the Girl's 


Basketball Program.  Food and beverages provided.  We encourage all members to attend especially those with daughter's playing Basketball.  Coordinators and coaches will be in attendance to answer questions.  








St. Dominic School Student 


Council is collecting new and 


gently used children’s books.  


The books collected will be 


donated to the Babies Milk 


Fund who has pediatric clinics 


throughout the city.  The Lenten


 book drive is from February 8th through March 7th.  Collection boxes will be in the Gathering Space and school office.  Thank you for your concern and generosity.





Get ready to show your Talent!!  This years Talent Show is scheduled for March 7th. Auditions will be held February 19th & 20th in the music room starting at 3:00. The audition sign up schedule will be posted out side of the music room. 








Walk A Thon Committee 


Meeting Tuesday, February 


5th at 7pm will be the next 


Walk A Thon Committee 


meeting. We will be meeting 


at Lisa Grady's house. If you 


have questions about the 


committees, feel free to contact Andrea Bartels @ 251-1996,  � HYPERLINK "mailto:abartels@fuse.et" ��abartels@fuse.et�.








Spring Sports Sign Ups will be held in gym foyer on Wed Feb/6 from 6:30pm to 8pm for all spring sports(baseball, softball and boys volleyball)  Please print and complete online forms found at � HYPERLINK "http://www.stdominicdelhi.org" \t "_blank" �www.stdominicdelhi.org� on athletic assoc page and turn in at sign up. 


 


Note that for Boys Baseball;  even if you tried out for a team in the fall, You MUST sign up and turn in your forms.  If you have questions call Steve 


Bill 922-0242.











Word of the Week  - “direction”
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Volunteers





�
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Announcements
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St. Dominic Certificate Program Order Form


Send your order to school with your child in an envelope marked “Grocery Certificates”.  Orders will be filled on Monday & Wednesday.





Name: _________________________   Date: _____





Student Name: _____________________ HR# ____





Item	Cost	 Qty	Total


Bigg’s	$50	____	_______


Dick’s Sporting Goods	$25	____	_______


Humberts’ Meats	$10	____	_______


Kohl’s	$25 	____	_______


Kroger	$25	____	_______


Robben Florist	$10	____	_______


Skyline	$5	____	_______


Speedway	$25	____	_______


Wendy’s	$10	____	_______


	Total Enclosed:	_______
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